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MRS Laura Tomich 
ST 
NSW 

RE: DA2022/0279 -48 Johnson Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

There are no houses in Johnson Street Freshwater with basements. If this house building goes 
ahead it will set a precedent which is likely to cause problems with the very old houses which 
are the majority of houses in this street. 

There is also a problem with the water table being changed to properties downhill of this 
basement and how much more water will flow downhill and cause water damage to existing 
houses and properties. 
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